
SAVE YOUR SPOT!

KANSAS CITY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

ADVOCACY 
DAY

MAKE YOUR VOICE HEARD!
JOIN KANSAS CITY PUBLIC
SCHOOLS AS WE TRAVEL TO THE
MISSOURI STATE CAPITOL. 

 During our visit, we will meet with

state legislators to discuss issues

important to public education.

KCPS will provide bus transportation

to Jefferson City the morning of

February 6, 2024. We will return back

to Kansas City by late afternoon.

FEBRUARY 6, 2024
JEFFERSON CITY, MO

EMAIL KATHLEEN POINTER AT KPOINTER@KCPUBLICSCHOOLS.ORG
OR FILL OUT THE FORM AT HTTPS://TINYURL.COM/ADVOCACY2024 BY JANUARY 30.


